
From: Karen Sanabria
To: Karen Sanabria
Subject: FW: Corporation Yard
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 12:07:58 PM

From: Mike Kozlowski <mkozlowski@folsom.ca.us>
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 3:20 PM
To: Nicole Gates < >; YK Chalamcherla <ykchalamcherla@folsom.ca.us>;
Sarah Aquino <saquino@folsom.ca.us>; Rosario Rodriguez <rrodriguez@folsom.ca.us>; Anna
Rohrbough <annar@folsom.ca.us>
Cc: Robert Goss <rgoss@folsom.ca.us>
Subject: Re: Corporation Yard

 
Ms. Gates,
 
Thank you for writing and for your comments.  The advisory committee of two dozen people
has been meeting for several months and put a great deal of effort and time into considering
options.   They are heading toward a presentation of options/recommendations later this year. 
 
It would be helpful if you provided some detail with regard to what you like or dislike about the
potential uses of the Corp Yard property.  The most helpful thing is identifying what you'd use it
for (other than storing Garbage trucks). 
 
That parcel will be vitally important to the success of an invigorated River District and we are
trying to gather as much feedback as possible.  The committee is trying to strike a tricky
balance between improving the natural setting in that area and providing useful amenities to
our residents in Folsom and visitors from outside Folsom.
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mike Kozlowski
Mayor

From: Nicole Gates <
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 9:07 AM
To: Mike Kozlowski <mkozlowski@folsom.ca.us>; YK Chalamcherla <ykchalamcherla@folsom.ca.us>;
Sarah Aquino <saquino@folsom.ca.us>; Rosario Rodriguez <rrodriguez@folsom.ca.us>; Anna
Rohrbough <annar@folsom.ca.us>
Cc: Robert Goss <rgoss@folsom.ca.us>
Subject: Corporation Yard

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you



recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Council Members,
 
I recently saw the two Citizen’s Advisory Committee’s refined options on the City of Folsom
Corporation Yard. I have concerns with what is being proposed. First and foremost, I feel this
process is being rushed and not given the thought and respect it deserves. This is a beautiful
city that people strive to go to for the nature, trails, and waterways.
 
The City of Folsom and Citizen’s Advisory Committee should be looking for more long term
options that are ideal for the community, the city, nature, and the history of the area. We
should be focusing on preserving and not making a quick buck. Keep the area beautiful and
respect the nature. I believe open space is the most precious and rare commodity a city can
offer. Commercialization ruins cities. Not many cities have what we have. Please don’t ruin
District 1.
 
Thank you,
 
Nicole Gates
 
 


